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  Noise In Physical Systems And 1/f Fluctuations - Proceedings Of The 13th
International Conference Vytautas Bareikis,Ramunas Katilius,1995-04-26 The
volume constitutes the proceedings of the 13th International Conference on
Noise in Physical Systems and 1/f Fluctuations (ICNF'95) held in Palanga,
Lithuania, in the period 29 May - 3 June 1995.International conference of
fluctuation phenomena has a rich history. Previous ones were held in St.
Louis (USA, 1993), Kyoto (Japan, 1991), Budapest (Hungary, 1989), Montreal
(Canada, 1983), etc. The conference proved to be successful in bringing
together specialists in fluctuation phenomena in very different areas, and
providing a bridge linking theorists and applied scientists involved in the
design of new generation of electronic devices. Correspondingly, the volume
covers fundamental aspects of noise in various fields of science and modern
technology. Mesoscopic fluctuations, noise in high temperature
superconductors, in nanoscale structures, in optoelectronic and microwave
devices, fluctuation phenomena in biological systems and human body are in
the spotlight.
  White Noise Don DeLillo,1999-06-01 A brilliant satire of mass culture and
the numbing effects of technology, White Noise tells the story of Jack
Gladney, a teacher of Hitler studies at a liberal arts college in Middle
America. Jack and his fourth wife, Babette, bound by their love, fear of
death, and four ultramodern offspring, navigate the rocky passages of family
life to the background babble of brand-name consumerism. Then a lethal black
chemical cloud, unleashed by an industrial accident, floats over there lives,
an airborne toxic event that is a more urgent and visible version of the
white noise engulfing the Gladneys—the radio transmissions, sirens,
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microwaves, and TV murmurings that constitute the music of American magic and
dread.
  The Doctor's Guide to Sleep Solutions for Stress and Anxiety Robert S.
Rosenberg,2016-10 The Doctor's Guide to Sleep Solutions for Stress and
Anxiety, by Dr. Robert Rosenberg, an expert on sleep disorders, helps you
clear mental distractions and enjoy a full night's sleep.
  Proceedings of the 2022 International Conference on Science Education and
Art Appreciation (SEAA 2022) Zehui Zhan,Fong Peng Chew,Marcus T.
Anthony,2022-12-28 This is an open access book. 2022 International Conference
on Science Education and Art Appreciation (SEAA 2022) was held on June 24–26,
2022 in Chengdu, China. It aims to encourage exchange of information on
research frontiers in different fields, connect the most advanced academic
resources in China and abroad, turn research results into industrial
solutions, bring together talents, technologies and capital to boost
development. The purpose of the conference is to provide an international
platform for experts, scholars, engineers and technicians, and technical R&D
personnel engaged in related fields such as Science Education and Art
Appreciation , to share scientific research results, broaden research ideas,
collide with new ideas, and strengthen academic research, and to explore the
key challenges and research directions faced by the development of this
field, and promote the industrialization cooperation of academic
achievements. Experts, scholars, business people and other relevant personnel
from universities and research institutions at home and abroad are cordially
invited to attend and exchange.
  Sound Sleep, Sound Mind Barry Krakow,2012-07-27 Sound Sleep, Sound Mind is
the first book of its kind to focus on all the causes--mental, emotional, and
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physical--that contribute to insomnia and poor sleep. Based on cutting-edge
knowledge and research, this book explains why sleep problems are almost
always a mind and body issue. It then guides you through the seven steps of
Sleep Dynamic Therapy to identify and treat the specific problems that are at
the root of your sleeplessness. You'll discover that the Sleep Dynamic
Therapy program not only improves your sleep quality, but also enhances many
other aspects of your mental and physical well-being. Whether you currently
take over-the-counter or prescription sleeping pills, suffer from chronic or
occasional insomnia, or awaken without feeling refreshed and energized, Sound
Sleep, Sound Mind will help you get the sleep you deserve.
  White Noise Press Keith Minnion,2017-10-01 ALL OF THE WHITE NOISE PRESS
CHAPBOOK STORIES IN ONE VOLUME.
  Pick, Spit & Scratch Julia Garstecki,2018-11-20 Parents and teachers, turn
nagging about hand washing, covering your cough, and other healthy practices
into STEM learning moments with Pick, Spit & Scratch. Weird, disgusting
science facts (a sneeze or cough can spray germs 25 feet through the air!)
behind a range of bad habits, accompanied by hilarious illustrations, give
kids the vivid answers they need to change their ways and tips that show them
how—including step-by-step illustrated instructions on how to wash viruses
and bacteria off your hands like an expert. As any parent or teacher will
attest, all kids have bad habits from, er, time to time. They pick their
nose. They hold their pee. Or pee in pools. They pick their nose. They don’t
brush their teeth. They pick their nose. But we seldom stop to think that
there are science lessons in these habits. Each spread in Pick, Spit &
Scratch describes a specific bad habit, and provides multilayered reading
opportunities in the form of incredible, revolting facts that ratchet up the
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gross factor. Bad habits are transformed into relatable concepts for kids;
for example, we swallow up to a quart of snot a day—enough to fill a small
milk carton. In some cases, the author even debunks myths about bad habits by
introducing counter-intuitive scientific research (boogers may actually have
health benefits) or humorously turning the tables on adults (one study showed
that most adults pick their noses, too). Kids will love Pick, Spit & Scratch
because it's gross. Parents will love it because it says, “I told you so.”
Everyone will love the health benefits.
  Scientific and Technical Aerospace Reports ,1992
  101 Ways to Sleep with a Snorer Lou Harry,2017-06-27 Sound techniques for a
quiet night's sleep! Get some much needed rest despite a rumbling rester
beside you with one of over one hundred creative ideas. Why is it that the
first one to fall asleep always snores the loudest? You've tried everything
short of using a pillow to drown out that noise! Even the neighbors are mad!
Now what? Before you grab that pillow in a fit of rage, try any number of
these 101 proven techniques, including: *Get Zippered Pillowcases *Clean Your
Room *Use a Humidifier *Try Separate Blankets *Avoid Taking Naps. Here is
every trick for dealing with your loud bedmate. Some have been passed down
for generations, others recently discovered, and at least one will help you
get a restful night's sleep!
  Cumulated Index Medicus ,2000
  5 Pounds Harley Pasternak,2015-03-03 For most people, the hardest part of
lasting weight loss is either getting started or reaching their goals--too
often, motivation is tough to maintain or those final few pounds simply won't
budge, no matter how many hours are logged on the treadmill and how many
calories counted. Now, from the New York Times bestselling author of The Body
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Reset Diet, comes a deceptively simple plan to slim down--whether you to need
to shed those last few stubborn pounds or want to jump start a more
significant weight-loss effort. 5 Pounds teaches readers how to implement
five simple strategies as daily habits: • Walk 5 miles a day. • Eat protein
and fiber 5 times a day. • Do resistance exercise 5 minutes a day. • Sleep at
least 7 hours a night. • Unplug at least 1 hour a day. Readers will enjoy
immediate results--dropping 5 pounds or more in just 5 days--and boost
energy, improve overall health, and finally achieve long-term weight-loss
success. With step-by-step advice, easy-to-prepare recipes, and motivating
success stories, 5 Pounds will transform the way readers look and feel
forever.
  Sound and Noise Marcia Jenneth Epstein,2020-10-30 This book is about how
you listen and what you hear, about how to have a dialogue with the sounds
around you. Marcia Jenneth Epstein gives readers the impetus and the tools to
understand the sounds and noise that define their daily lives in this
groundbreaking interdisciplinary study of how auditory stimuli impact both
individuals and communities. Epstein employs scientific and sociological
perspectives to examine noise in multiple contexts: as a threat to health and
peace of mind, as a motivator for social cohesion, as a potent form of
communication and expression of power. She draws on a massive base of
specialist literature from fields as diverse as nursing and neuroscience,
sociology and sound studies, acoustic ecology and urban planning,
engineering, anthropology, and musicology, among others, synthesizing and
explaining these findings to evaluate the ubiquitous effects of sound in
everyday life. Epstein investigates speech and music as well as noise and
explores their physical and cultural dimensions. Ultimately she argues for an
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engaged public dialogue on sound, built on a shared foundation of critical
listening, and provides the understanding for all of us to speak and be heard
in such a discussion. Sound and Noise is a timely evaluation of the noise
that surrounds us, how we hear it, and what we can do about it.
  Are You Tired and Wired? Marcelle Pick,2011 Pick, co-founder of Women to
Women--one of the first clinics in the country devoted to providing health
care for women by women--focuses on the root cause of the symptoms of adrenal
fatigue and offers a proven 30-day program for restoring adrenal balance.
  Effective Parenting for the Hard-to-Manage Child Georgia A. DeGangi,Anne
Kendall,2007-11-14 Effective Parenting for the Hard-to-Manage Child is a
skills-based book for parents who need practical advice from experts, without
all the jargon and generalizations. The book provides specific strategies and
techniques for children who are intense, highly reactive, and unable to self-
calm. It integrates various treatment approaches in a clear and accessible
manner, and offers the best kept secrets from the fields of mental health and
occupational therapy. The book emphasizes key concepts and everyday
activities that will help children take charge of their problems, and it is
an invaluable resource for any parent faced with the challenge of a hard-to-
manage child.
  Are You Tired and Wired? Marcelle Pick, MSN, OBGYN, NP,2012-03-15 There is
an epidemic of fatigue running rampant in our society. Every morning,
hundreds of thousands of women wake up to find themselves exhausted,
overwhelmed, and overstressed. Groggily turning off the alarm, they reach for
coffee, soda, or some other promise of energy. They suffer through the day-
irritable, on edge, forgetful, depressed, and craving sweets. And then, at
night, they have trouble sleeping. Diet and exercise don't seem to change



8

things-if they even have the energy to follow these programs. So what on
earth is going on?In Are You Tired and Wired?, Marcelle Pick, co-founder of
Women to Women-one of the first clinics in the country devoted to providing
health care for women by women-and the author of The Core Balance Diet,
focuses on the root cause of these symptoms: adrenal dysfunction.With all the
stresses that exist today-from challenges at home and at work to
environmental toxins to chronic health problems-the adrenal glands, which are
responsible for providing the fight-or-flight hormones, can force the body to
endure a constant flood of stress hormones that can ultimately lead to
multiple health issues, especially severe fatigue. The good news is that
through diet, lifestyle adjustments, and reprogramming of stressful emotional
patterns this can all be fixed!Pick helps readers identify which of three
adrenal dysfunction profiles they fit-racehorse, workhorse, or flatliner-and
then lays out an easy-to-follow, scientifically based program to help them
restore adrenal balance, re-gear their metabolism, and regain their natural
energy to live a happier and less-stressed life.
  Treatment Plans and Interventions for Insomnia Rachel Manber,Colleen E.
Carney,2015-03-10 Poor sleep is a significant source of distress and is also
a symptom of other problems, such as anxiety and depressive disorders. From
leading experts in cognitive-behavioral therapy for insomnia (CBT-I), this
state-of-the-art book provides a framework for tailoring treatment for
clients with an array of sleep difficulties. Clinicians are guided to make
important decisions about what treatment components to use and how to
optimize their effectiveness. Two chapter-length clinical examples vividly
illustrate case conceptualization, treatment planning, and session-by-session
implementation. In a convenient large-size format, the book includes
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reproducible forms and handouts. Purchasers get access to a Web page where
they can download and print the reproducible materials.
  Hush Mack Hagood,2019-03-15 For almost sixty years, media technologies have
promised users the ability to create sonic safe spaces for themselves—from
bedside white noise machines to Beats by Dre's “Hear What You Want” ad
campaign, in which Colin Kaepernick's headphones protect him from taunting
crowds. In Hush, Mack Hagood draws evidence from noise-canceling headphones,
tinnitus maskers, LPs that play ocean sounds, nature-sound mobile apps, and
in-ear smart technologies to argue the true purpose of media is not
information transmission, but rather the control of how we engage our
environment. These devices, which Hagood calls orphic media, give users the
freedom to remain unaffected in the changeable and distracting spaces of
contemporary capitalism and reveal how racial, gendered, ableist, and class
ideologies shape our desire to block unwanted sounds. In a noisy world of
haters, trolls, and information overload, guarded listening can be a
necessity for self-care, but Hagood argues our efforts to shield ourselves
can also decrease our tolerance for sonic and social difference. Challenging
our self-defeating attempts to be free of one another, he rethinks media
theory, sound studies, and the very definition of media.
  Is It Me or My Adrenals? Marcelle Pick, MSN, OBGYN, NP,2013-03-04 Do you
wake up every morning feeling tired, overwhelmed, and stressed? Are you
constantly reaching for coffee, soda, or some other promise of energy just to
keep yourself going? Do you struggle through the day—sluggish, irritable,
forgetful, depressed, and craving sweets—only to have trouble sleeping at
night? If you answered yes to any or all of these questions, you’re not
alone. In fact, hundreds of thousands of women are fighting these same
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feelings as they strive to live the lives they want. In Is It Me Or My
Adrenals?, Marcelle Pick gives you the knowledge and tools to overcome this
epidemic of fatigue. She uncovers the root cause of these symptoms: adrenal
dysfunction. In our modern lives, the adrenal glands, which provide the
fight-or-flight hormones in response to stress, are triggered much more often
than they should be. Everything from challenges at home and at work, to
environmental toxins, to chronic health problems cause the adrenal glands to
produce a constant flood of stress hormones that can ultimately lead to
multiple health issues, especially severe fatigue. The good news is that
through diet, lifestyle adjustments, and reprogramming of stressful emotional
patterns, this can all be fixed! Pick helps you identify which of the three
adrenal profiles you fit—Racehorse, Workhorse, or Flatliner—and then lays out
an easy-to-follow, scientifically based program to help you restore adrenal
balance, regear your metabolism, and regain your natural energy to live a
happier and less-stressed life.
  The Calm and Cozy Book of Sleep Beth Wyatt,2020-08-04 The Calm and Cozy
Book of Sleep is a down-to-earth guide with expert tips to get you to sleep
and stay asleep.
  Maternal Substance Abuse and the Developing Nervous System Ian S.
Zagon,Theodore A. Slotkin,2012-12-02 The purpose of this book is to review
the basic science and clinical findings concerning maternal substance abuse
and the developing nervous system of unborn children. The short-term but
vitally significant repercussions of such exposure on biological development,
with particular reference to the nervous system, are discussed. The book also
discusses the profound influence of maternal substance abuse on behavior in
adulthood, which is caused by subtle changes in the chemistry or structure of
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the developing nervous system. The subject will not only be of interest to
clinical and basic science researchers and teachers in the field of maternal
substance abuse, but also to individuals in psychology, social work, cellular
and molecular biolgoy, embryology, neuroscience, pharmacology, and in
clinical professions such as pediatrics, neonatology, and obstetrics. The
breadth of topics covered includes alcohol, cocaine, opiates, nicotine,
benzodiazepines, marijuana, and the role of stress and hormones. Emphasis is
placed on the relationship of the effects of substance abuse on neurotrophic
factors and receptors. Shows how abused substances act directly or indirectly
to mimic or influence the action of neurotrophic factors Explains that the
transient expression of peptides, neurotransmitters, and receptors can be
markedly disturbed by drugs Demonstrates that animal and tissue culture
studies are consistent with clinical observations and important in
understanding and ameliorating adverse actions of drugs in early life
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